
Weekly Wild Wednesday      

For December 16
th

, 2020 

 

What a delightful and exciting week!  

The highlight was the fabulously orchestrated Zoom Yearly Membership Meeting 

and PARTY! 

Elisa opened with Style and Grace, and Carrie Hosted the 

Meeting and Board Election via shared screen, well done. 

The Membership voted positively on the Board proposals, 

put out a feeler for a Webmaster, and settled into FUN. 

The Scavenger Hunt by Dianne 

was Competitive and Creative! 

Jeanne and Dotty 

were Super 

Entertainers, flexible 

and joyful! Hats and 

gloves were donned, 

and everyone was 

laughing and enjoying 

their time together.  

 

Tom and Cheri’s 

‘Four Legged 

Family’ joined, 

SO cute!  

Members from 

Near and Far 

Away shared so 

many 

entertaining 

items, photos, 

poems, 

memories, and 

talents-- such as 

Rex on the piano! 

 



 

There was a 

Zoom with 

Paula Diaz 

this week, 

from Grow 

Native.    

                                                

                            www.grownative.org 

 

 

She had very compelling photos on 

reasons to leave the leaves, and 

maybe some creatures you only 

THOUGHT were leaves-- including 

these chrysalis photos. 

 

 

 

 

 

There was a Native Plant Wreath 

Contest that caught my eye-- this 

might be a suggestion for next year!2 

 

 

 

 

A Bee Friendly Bag was created by my friend Everly, 

and inside were expandable hoses-- needed for easy 

watering of projects on the various sites. 

http://www.grownative.org/


   
“Ornithology Ornaments” were created by my friend Cale, and hung near a 

window for Bird Watching. They already attracted a chickadee! 

Wishes for the Happiest of Holiday Weeks! 

 

 

 

 


